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26th June 2024 

Dear Parents of children in Reception (from September 2024) 
 
If you would like your child to have School Milk, this is ordered on a termly basis, payment being in 
advance of each term via SchoolGateway.  Milk is available whilst your child is at Sacred Heart, and 
you are reminded that it is good for growing children.  The cost for milk for Autumn Term 2024 is 
£27.74, which is a reduced price as the result of a European Community subsidy.  Please note, if 
their 5th birthday falls after 1st January 2025, or if you are entitled to free school meals under the 
Benefits Scheme, milk is provided free for this term. 
 
If you would like to order milk for your child, please pay via SchoolGateway by 9th September (you 
will not have access to SchoolGateway until 4th September). If your child is entitled to free milk, 

please then advise via email to breakfast@sacredheart312.herts.sch.uk by Thursday 11th July.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
D Cooper (Miss) 
Office Manager 
............................................................................................................................................................... 

School Milk – Autumn 2024 
 
Child's name  ........................................................................................................................................ 
 
I would like my child to have milk during the Autumn Term 2024. 
 
*I will pay £27.74 via SchoolGateway by 9th September. 
*My child is entitled to free milk. 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer) ................................................................................................... 
*Delete as necessary. 

 
PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL OFFICE BY THURSDAY 11TH JULY 2024 

 
 
 

 


